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IN REPLY PLEASE OFFICE OF STATE GEOLOGIST

REFER TO:

STATE GEOLOGIST

SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO

May 7, 1932

¥r. J. D. Hunter,
State 0il & Gas Inspector,
Carlsbad,New Mexico.

Dear Mr. Hunter:

According to the newspapers of the last few days
some 0il has beem struck in the Evans # 1 Well of the Warman 0il Syndiceate
in Sec. 15, T. 14 S., R. 25 R.

You will, of course, recall our previous correspondence
with reference to this well particularly in connection with the fact that
no bond has ever been filed at this office. If this well really gives
promise of developing into a commercial oil well, it is especially
important that a proper bond be filed here.

Will you kindly get in touch with the proper officials
of this company and mske an especially strong request that a proper bond
be supplied. If this is not done in the near future, it mey be necessary
for us to teke some drastic actiom.

It appears the only forms of the Stete Geologist which
have ever reached this office for the Evans No. 1 Well are Form SG-101,
"Notice of Intentian to Drill"™ and Form SG-107 “Operator's Monthly Report
of Operatims™ for August, September, November and December, 1931. I
suggest that you do what you can to obtain back forms that are due,

Obviously, this is a pretty tough assignment.

Very %rely yours,
E. H. Wells, G
EHW: 5P State Geologist



